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Sent via email 

 

RE: Proposed relocation for Moorfields Eye Hospital (City Road, London) 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

As you may be aware, Moorfields Eye Hospital NHS Foundation Trust is proposing to 

relocate all the services currently provided at its site on City Road (Islington) to a brand new, 

integrated, purpose-built facility on the St Pancras hospital site in Camden, subject to public 

consultation. 

Only a small proportion (XX) of patients in XXX CCG use Moorfields Eye Hospital services.  

For those who do, we expect the proposed site near St Pancras is potentially easier to reach 

and therefore we do not anticipate that the relocation will cause a problem for the population 

of our boroughs.  

We will provide further information when it becomes available and look forward to discussing 

on XXX. In the meantime please let me know if you have any urgent questions or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

XXXXX           

Managing Director       
XXX CCG 
NHS South East London Commissioning Alliance    
(Bexley, Bromley, Greenwich, Lewisham, Southwark CCGs) 


